
Council 9300 Newsletter    Second Quarter 2023 
 

Brother Knights 

We are rapidly approaching the end of our Knights’ year.  Meetings have wrapped up, and now 
it is time to reflect.  Watching the success of this year’s Chili Cookoff, there seems to be some 
energy flowing from it!  Hopefully it can continue! 

The Council has plenty happening between now and July.  Your Executive can use your help.  
Some of these events are our major fund-raisers and require manpower. 

First, I would like to thank all Knights who helped with the CHILI COOKOFF in any way.  As you 
may have heard, it was an amazing success.  Mike and the members of the planning 
committee could not manage without the many, many volunteers.  A giant thank you to all 
who helped make the event a success! 

Secondly, June 6th was election night.  The new slate of Officers is below.  Pizza and Wings 
were enjoyed by those who attended. 

OFFICERS FOR 2023-2024 

Grand Knight: Mike Zyma  
Deputy Grand Knight: Bernard Parsons  
Chaplin: Father Jerome Mascarenhas  
Treasurer: Dan Huynh  
Chancellor: Dave Lester  
Recorder: Jose Kudiyate  
Warden: Ken Chittick  
Advocate: Ray Robitaille  
Lecturer: Ken Putt(appointed)  
Outside Guard: Steve Lenko  
Inside Guard: John Chennery  
Trustee for one year: Gerry Stoneman  
Trustee for two years: Mike Kovacs  
Trustee for three years: Ron Kelly  
 
Upcoming Events  

June 11th:  4th Degree dinner in Delhi.  Contact John Chennery  (905)765-6108 

June 25th:  Church Picnic (12 – 2 pm) Knights’ support and help needed. Contact Alex (905)765-4908 

July 1st:  Canada Day Breakfast (Major Fund Raiser).  Help needed.  Contact Dave (905)765-3226 

July (date not yet set):  Sausage Making Day (Fund Raiser):   Contact:  Mike, Alex or Dave. 



Sept. 2nd:  Ken Burley Sr. Memorial Golf Tournament. Participants needed.  Contact Alex (905)765-4908 

 

Sept. 8th :  Cayuga Trike Race at Haldimand motors. We need for volunteers to enter the race. 

 

 

 

Happy 30th Anniversary to Grand Knight 

Mike and Joanna! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



New Member: 

Welcome to Jose Kudiyate, who is transferring from Our Lady of Lourdes Council. 

 

Summer Birthday Wishes 

June:  Joe Cho (8) 

July:  Declan Arneaud (12), Ken Chittick (14), Sean Rossignal (16), Gerry Stoneman (20) 

           Guiseppe Zammuto (28), Zen Zyma (5) 

August:  Craig Colbert (24), Gord Forbes (4), Al Kuzmickas, Dave Lester (12) Bernard Parsons (25) 

                Joe Raposo (30), Mark Watson (28) 

September:  Ron Kelly (24), Al Lickers (14), Larry McCormick (27), Adam Mendes (11) 

   Dom Panetta (21), Gary Parsons (27), Stephen Quinn (26) 

 

Repeat of Sausage Fund-Raiser 

A few Knights gathered in January to make a batch of sausage and package them.  112 
packages, of 4, were made.  Since it was a success, the council would like to do it again as a 
fund-raiser for the dishwasher.  Please let Alex or Mike know if you can help! 

  

 

 

 



Sir Ken Burley Memorial Golf Tournament 

Saturday Sept  2ndKen Burley Memorial Golf tournament at Cayuga Golf Club from 12:00 to 4:30. Steak 
sandwich dinner and prizes. Cost $75 dollars per person. Contact Alex Komarniski to enter a group. 
komar1948 @hotmail.com 

 

Knight’s Training sessions:  

 A reminder (or plea) to all members.  We need members to take the Food Handler’s Course.  
We need more members to get this course.  It is necessary for Canada Day and  for the Chili Fest. 

We also need some members to take the Presidium (online) course on the Supreme website.  It 
is essential that we have members qualified, so that we are able to work with Youth.  There is 
no cost involved. 

Please contact a member of the executive for further instruction.  Presidium can be found on 
the Supreme website. 

There are a number of videos, both training and informative, that might be of interest to you.  
Visit the State or Supreme websites.  Should you need a link, please email your Grand Knight or 
Financial Secretary.  Most links are given in the State or Supreme Newsletters, that you receive 
each month. 

Next Exec. Planning Meeting – Tuesday, Sept. 5th at 7:00pm                                          
Next General Meeting – Tuesday, Sept. 5th at 7:30pm 

 

Dues Still Outstanding:  There are 5 members who need to pay their 2023 dues. 

    Please contact Alex and arrange payment.  Thank you! 

Address or email changes.   We are always attempting to update our contact list, so if you have a 
change of address, phone number or email please contact Alex Komarniski 905-765-4908 or 
komar1948@hotmail.com 

 


